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Dear Sir, 
 

 
We are pleased to inform you that: 
 

1. The Final Ex-Syndicate Price of Sugar for Crop 2019 has been fixed at 
Rs.11,383.65 per ton and a final payment of Rs.2,083.65 per ton will be 
effected by the MSS on Friday 17 July 2020. 

 
 

Category of Producers 
Rate (Rs/Sugar ton) 

Previous 
17-July-

2020 FINAL 

Category A - Planters < 100 ha 9,300.00 2,083.65 11,383.65 

Category B - Other Producers 
(Corporates) 9,300.00 2,083.65 11,383.65 

 

 
 
2.  The Mauritius Sugar Syndicate will on TUESDAY 14 JULY 2020 effect 

payment of BAGASSE PROCEEDS CROP 2019 as per applicable rates 
provided below: 
 

 

PAYMENTS TO 

RATES 

Rs Per Sugar 
Ton 

Rs Per KWh 

Planters of the first group – MILLER PLANTERS 66.34   

Planters of the second group – OTHER 
PLANTERS 

143.06 
  

POWER PRODUCERS   0.087 

mailto:mcafco@intnet.mu


Kindly take note of the following mail received from SIFB on Friday 10 July 20: 
 

Subject: RE: SIB Registration Card - Planters registered with CCS 

 

Dear Mr Goburdhun, 
My discussions with several members of MCAF on Saturday 4th July and our 
conversations refer. 

We have completed the printing and sorting of the 2020 Sugarcane Planters 
Registration cards (for planters registered with CCS) These will be sent to the 
following FSC offices, on Monday Morning (13/07) for subsequent collection by 

the CCS Secretaries  
 

Riviere du Rempart  
Solitude 
L’unite 

Bon Accueil 
St. Pierre 

St Felix 
Saint Felix 
 

Can you please inform the CCS Secretaries / Delegates to collect their respective 
cards upon completion of KYC verification as from Monday 13th July (say as from 
13:00) from the above mentioned FSC offices. 

All cards not collected by 15th July will be returned to our head office. Those who 
have not collected at FSC will be able to do so at our head office from 16th July 

2020. 
 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

 
D. Goburdhun, MSK 
General Manager 

 


